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Urban Planning Committee Report 
 
Environmental Impact Assessment of Aurum Road 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

1. That the Environmental Impact Assessment and Site Location Study, as 
outline in Attachments 1 and 2 of the May 3, 2017, Sustainable 
Development report CR_4502, be approved. 

2. That the location of Aurum Road within the River Valley, as outlined in 
Attachment 2 of the May 3, 2017, Sustainable Development report 
CR_4502, be deemed essential and approved. 

History 

At the May 3, 2017, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the May 3, 2017, 
Sustainable Development report CR_4502 was considered. 

Attachment 

May 3, 2017, Sustainable Development report CR_4502 
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